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29th September 2005 

The Final Delay in the Release of *.MRI ,*.TRF and some RGMA Files 

Dear Colleague, 

The Annual AQ Review process is almost complete however this has resulted in a delay in the 
production of TRF/MRI/RGMA files for the 3rd & 4th of October 2005. These files will now be 
delivered on 5th of October 2005. This is consistent with the process that we have undertaken in 
previous years.   

To clarify, this delay will result in the delay of file generation for the following: 

Meter reading / access instructions files (*.MRI),  

Supply Point ownership notification files (*.TRF)  

RGMA files (*.JRS,*.UPR, *.CDR, *.CDJ). 

As with previous years I can assure you that the actual Transfer process will not be affected. 

Should you require any further information or clarification with regards to the above, please do not 
hesitate to contact your Customer Operations Officer or your AQ Contact direct. 

Kind Regards 

 

Susan Prosser 
Supply Point Operations  
xoserve 
E-mail : Susan.g.Prosser@xoserve.com <mailto:Susan.g.Prosser@xoserve.com> 
External No : 0121 713 5501 


